Instructions:
· The below email template is provided for you to send to all your customers that you are automatically enrolling in one of our resale services. Partners who have the most success will bundle our automated, ongoing training solutions into their MSP services and will notify users of this change. 
· Read through the email and replace all red text with your customized content.
· Once all updates have been made, send these emails to all contacts at all applicable customers.
· After this initial email, customize and send out our onboarding emails here to provide helpful onboarding material such as checklists and program overviews to prepare your customers and their end-user for this change.

Subject: Urgent changes to your contract
Body:
Hello, as your trusted Managed Service Provider, we wanted to let you know that we’ve observed an uptick in cybercrime attempts targeting employees. The majority of these recent attacks, such as ransomware, are carried out similarly through a single employee’s vulnerability. Given the likelihood and risks associated with being targeted by a cyberattack, we’re implementing advanced training to ensure Company Name is not the next victim. 
Check out this video of how easy this brand-new program will be for your team to participate and manage! And don’t worry, we’ll be right there beside you! Our own team is going through the same program because we’re all in the fight against these online criminals together. 
This change to your contract will be automatically implemented on Date/Time. On Date’s billing, you will see an increase of cost per user, equating to an additional Cost per month. 
You may be asking, why do we need this training program? Unfortunately, criminals are getting trickier, and their attacks are getting more convincing. They’re pretending to be CEOs, doing their research on social media, and even calling our phones with seemingly urgent news. All these items will be addressed in our weekly training modules, ensuring your staff is educated and prepared both at work and at home. 
Over the next few weeks, we will be sending out a variety of emails with helpful getting started materials for you and your staff. If you have any questions or would like additional assistance, please don’t hesitate to reach out. 
We’re excited to stand alongside you in the fight against cybercrime. 
Thank you, 
Signature

